
John Segala

From: John Segala,/ V/C,

Sent: Friday, Sept mber 01 2006 9:07 AM
To: Joseph Colaccino; Stephanie Coffin; Rebecca Karas; Robert Tregoning
Cc: Christian Araguas; Amy Cubbage; Michelle Honcharik; Clifford Munson
Subject: Re: EPRI ground motion topical report

EPRI Report 1009684, "CEUS [Central and Eastern United States] Ground Motion Project Final Report," is associated
with the NEI/NRC SITAG efforts to support a revision to RG 1.165, the history (as I know it) regarding the project
management of this effort is as follows:

- Joe Birmingham (NEI PM) was originally the PM who set up the NET/NRC SITAG meetings and issued the meeting
notices and meeting summaries.
- As the Clinton ESP PM, I would periodically attend the meetings only to observe and learn about the generic
aspects that may effect the plant specific Clinton ESP review.
- In the March 2006 time frame, Joe Birmingham spoke with Michelle Honcharik and they agreed that this effort was
more appropriate for her to be the PM.
-,Shortly after that, Michelle Honcharik contacted Laura Dudes and suggested that this effort be turned over to me
becauseit was in support of New RX activities.
- I spoke with Laura and stated that since this effort to revise the RG would not have any effect on ESPs, but would be
used for COLs, that this effort should be managed by the New RX Infrastructure Group. Laura agreed with this
approach.

I'm not sure if a PM in the New RX Infrastructure Group was ever identified.

I hope this helps.

John

>>> Michelle Honcharik9/1/2006 8:14:15 AM >>>
All,
I do not know who it was assigned to. I- had a conversation with Laura Dudes regarding the review. She sent me an e-
mail stating that she "had" it. Laura and John Segala were on distribution for the acceptance letter (ADAMS Accession
No. ML060690158). This occurred before DNRL re-organized.
Regards,
Michelle

Michelle C. Honcharik
NRR/DPR/PSPB
Project Manager
(301) 415-1774
M/S O-7E1A
mch3(nrc.gov

>>> Rebecca Karas 8/31/2006 9:31:32 PM >>>
OK. Rob, John and Joe, if you could please get back to us ASAP on whether you got the responsibility for this from
Michelle, as we're coming up to the due date and need to talk to SOMEONE about needing -to extend that... just not sure
who that is now and who has the new PM duties for this....

>>> Amy Cubbage 8/31/2006 8:50 PM >>>
No, I don't have it. Perhaps our infrastructure group took that on when we reorged recently. I have copied Joe
Colaccino who is now my acting BC and Rob Tregoning who is the acting branch chief for the new reactor infrastructure
group. Perhaps they know who is managing this review. I also copied John Segala because he was involved with seismic
issues when he was with DNRL because of the Clinton ESP review.
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Amy
>>> Rebecca Karas 8/31/2006 7:26 PM >>>
I talked to Stephanie, and she says she does not have this item. Amy, did you get responsibility for this item from
Michelle?

>>> Michelle Honcharik8/29/2006 1:34 PM >>>
Becky,
This review is now being tracked by DNRL, but I'm not sure which branch. I've copied Stephanie Coffin and Amy
Cubbage. I'm sure one of them will get back to you.
Regards,
Michelle

Michelle C. Honcharik
NRR/DPR/PSPB
Project Manager
(301) 415-1774
M/S O-7E1A
mch3©nrc.gov

>>> Rebecca Karas 08/28/2006 8:04:28 AM >>>
Michelle,

The current due date for RAIs on the above submittal is 9/15/06. All of our folks have been tied up on new reactor work
(Vogtle, DG-1146, SRPs, etc) and have been unable to get to this lower priority submittal. Also, our summer intern didn't
have enough background to be able to work on this as we had hoped. We'd like to push back the RAI date to Oct. 31.

Becky
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